
I'm writing to you today to ask that you not pass SB311. During a pandemic, we are most in need of 

trained medical professionals who will make decisions based on science and our well being.SB 311 

weakens Ohio's Health Director at the time when we need them most. It will let untrained state legislators 

overrule medical professionals. Ohio's early success in slowing this pandemic's curve was an example of 

what a knowledgeable team could provide us. The bias of extremist politicians should not be the deciding 

factor of our health and welfare! Please vote no on SB311 

 

Elizabeth O'Brochta 

2217 Arlington Avenue 

Columbus, OH 43221 

 


